
 

 

28th April 2023 
Year 3/4 Trip to Gloucester Waterways Museum. 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our learning in Geography, Years 3-4 are planning to visit Gloucester 
Waterways Museum. The trips are planned for Friday 16th June 2023 (Year 3s) and 
Friday 23rd June 2023 (Year 4s). We will be leaving Minchinhampton at 9:00am so 
pupils will need to be in school for 8:35am so we can register them before 
setting off. We will return in time for the end of the day at 3.15pm. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for our children to explore the River Severn through 
workshops on river features and river pollution, museum entry and even a boat trip! 
The cost of the trip is £9.40 which is for the coach hire, museum entry and the boat trip 
on the River Severn.  They will need to wear school uniforms and have appropriate sun 
cream, waterproof coat, a healthy snack and a packed lunch.  If your child is Free 
School Meals please notify us and a lunch will be provided by the school.   
 
Your child will not be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a payment; 
however, the school cannot proceed with the trip unless there are sufficient 
contributions for it to be financed.  If you are able to accompany us on the trip as a 
helper, please indicate your availability below.  Helpers will be selected on a first come, 
first served basis. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Tonner, Mr Ricketts and Miss Wallbridge  
 

 
I give/do not permission for my child……………………………. to attend the trip to the 
Gloucester Waterways Museum on Friday…………June 2023.  
I enclose/do not enclose payment for £9.40 to cover the cost of the trip. 
 
[ ] I am available to help on the trip on this date. 
 
Parent/Carer signature…………………………………………. 


